
ALASKA STATE LEGISLATURE 

 
 

Date: May 13th, 2021 
To: Representative Jonathan Kreiss-Tomkins, Chair House State Affairs Committee 
From: Senator David Wilson 
Re: Scheduling Request, Senate Bill 95, “An Act relating to the right of first refusal of a volunteer search and 
rescue group with respect to obsolete or surplus state property.” 
 
I respectfully request that Senate Bill 95 be scheduled for a hearing in House State Affairs Committee.  This 
legislation allows volunteer search and rescue groups to exercise the right of first refusal in regard to surplus 
state property.  
 
Attached you will find: 

• SB 95 Version B 
• SB 95 Version I 
• SB 95 v. I Sectional Summary 
• SB 95 v. I Sponsor Statement  
• SB 95 Explanation of Changes B to I 
• SB 95 Fiscal Note 1 
• Public Input Emails 

 
If you have any questions, please contact my staff, Jasmin Martin by phone at (907) 465-8165 or by email at 
Jasmin.Martin@akleg.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Senator David Wilson 

Interim: 
Senate District D 
600  E. Railroad Avenue 
Wasilla AK  99654 
Phone: 907-376-4866 
Sen.David.Wilson@akleg.gov 

Session: 
State Capitol, Room 121 
Juneau AK  99801-1182 

Phone: 907-465-3878 
Toll-Free: 800-862-3878 
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Senator David Wilson 


